Still time to be considered for first round of MES Admissions

Dear MES applicant:

Thank you for submitting the online portion of your application by February 15, 2013. I'm writing to let you know that your application to MES is incomplete at this time. The good news is that although we have passed our priority deadline you still have time to submit materials for the first round of admissions!

If you submit the missing items below by March 1, 2013 – it is highly likely that we will be able to review your application in the first round of admissions.  This also means you can apply for financial aid, which is also due March 1: http://www.evergreen.edu/mes/awards.htm.

Here are the missing items:


Please email me if you have any questions about the missing items.

We hope to see your completed application!


Submit application materials by 3/29 to be considered in next round

Dear MES applicant:

Thank you for submitting the online portion of your application to Evergreen’s Graduate Program on the Environment. I'm writing to let you know that your application is incomplete at this time. 

If you submit the missing items below by March 29, 2013 – we will be able to review your application in our next round of admissions, and you will know your admission status by mid-April.  If you’re admitted, we invite you to come to our Admitted Student evening on Thursday, April 25: http://www.evergreen.edu/mes/admits.htm

Here are the missing items:


Please email me if you have any questions about the missing items.

We hope to see your completed application!



